Jeanann Dawson

From: Stacey Sherrill <stacey@sherrillbuilders.net>

Sent: Thursday, December 30, 2021 5:31 PM

To: Jeanann Dawson

Subject: GC Confirmed Plans

Attachments: (FOUNDATION) BRICK & BLOCK.pdf; Layout.pdf; FIRST FLOOR B.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Evening Jeanann,

I had our GC take a look at the plans and truss system. It appears that everything is correct. The sunroom projects 10" beyond the main body of the house (that’s
the 1* 10" under truss) then the second 10’ under truss is the covered patio. Then beyond that is the open patio. | have reattached the foundation, truss layout,
and main floor.

Please let me know if there is something further we can provide, or, if Mr. Sutton needs to speak with our GC, he is available for a call if need be, that’s no
problem at all.

Thank You,
Stacey

From: Jeanann Dawson <jdawson@harnett.org>
Sent: Thursday, December 30, 2021 2:22 PM
To: Stacey Sherrill <stacey@sherrillbuilders.net>
Subject: RE: IPAC.pdf

Here are the disapproved notes:



